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September 16, 2020

Dear Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council,

Re: Parking Amendments — Dale Avenue

As the City continues to improve our street through various Vision Zero road safety principles, local residents
have actively been reporting small improvements we can make to provide better safety and security on our
roadways.

One of these identified improvements is an amendment to parking on Dale Ave which will prohibit standing at
all times on the north side of Dale Avenue, between Maple Avenue and a point 31.5 metres west.

The intent of this amendment is to provide clear and unobstructed sightlines for residents entering and existing
the apartment building located at 21 Dale Ave. Parked cars at this location have increasingly placed
pedestrians, cyclists and drivers at risk.
Transportation Services staff have been consulted and have no objection to the proposed amendment.
Recommendations:
1. Toronto and East York Community Council rescind the existing parking prohibition in effect from
7:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m., Monday to Friday, except public holidays, on the
north side of Dale Avenue, between Maple Avenue and a point 31.5 metres west.
2. Toronto and East York Community Council prohibit standing at all times on the north side of Dale

Avenue, between Maple Avenue and a point 31.5 metres west.

Thank you,

Councillor Mike Layton
Ward 11, University-Rosedale
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